
  

 

  
 

Metro Bank (UK): Primary Offering - Informative Notice 

17 May 2019 

FTSE Russell is aware of the recent primary placing by Metro Bank (UK, BZ6STL6, FTSE 250, GEIS Small 
Cap) and has noted that commencement of trading in the new shares is subject to shareholder approval 
at the General Meeting on Monday 3 June 2019. Upon confirmation of shareholder approval, FTSE Russell 
will issue a further notice detailing the resulting share update with the provision of T+2 notice. 
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